
 

HOWLAND ATHLETIC CLUB 

 
         July 16, 2020  

Dear HAC Families of registered soccer players for 2020: 
 

It is with deep regret that Howland Athletic Club announces the cancellation of the 
2020 Soccer Season.  This difficult decision comes after much thought and 
conversations. I appreciate all the hard work of everyone involved. We hope all of 

you, your families, and those close and around you are healthy and safe. 
 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me or 
email info@howlandac.com 
Remain Safe and Healthy and Thank You for the Continued Support!  

 
Amanda Stewart 

HAC President 
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